

# **OSFO Executive Committee Meeting**

Monday 4 November, 2019

#### **General Business**

- Milton Bradley welcomed to the OSFO Executive Committee
- Yvonne Mullins and Brooke Kneebush will be in Canberra next week to attend the Pacific Sports Partnerships meeting

## **2020 OSFO General Assembly**

The details of the 2020 OSFO AGM and General Assembly have been confirmed:

- o Tuesday 1 April, 2020
- o The Westin Resort, Guam
- o 9am to 12pm, followed by lunch

This will allow OSFO delegates to stay on for workshops for the remainder of the week, ahead of the ONOC General Assembly, which will be held on Saturday 18 April, 2020.

## Other things to note:

- Chet Gray will be sending requests for membership fees prior to the 2020 OSFO General Assembly
- The status of Oceania Swimming's membership is still to be confirmed

### Oceania Sport Education Program (OSEP)

- OSFO can have two representatives on the Education Commission, and one of these positions is now vacant
- Yvonne Mullins nominated Regan (from the Oceania Athletics Association) – she has a background in education, currently looks after development programs with the IAAF, and is in charge of education programs at OAA
- Regan was appointed to this position by the Executive Committee unopposed

### **Communications Update**

- The Executive Committee are asked to please submit a short bio and headshot ahead of the launch of the new OSFO website
- The first OSFO newsletter / EDM is due to be distributed at the end of the month again, this ticks off another item on the OSFO 2016-2020 Strategic Plan

#### **Positive Edge Journal**

- Edwina Ricci is continuing to work with Korowa Anglican Girls' School to supply journals for them in 2020